
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

29th June 2015 

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
  

We would like to invite you to join your child on their sports day. On the day there will be a combination of 

traditional and fun events with an element of sporting competition involved. 
  

If would be lovely to see you there spectating and supporting all the children. For some events there will be 
the opportunity for parental participation which we hope you will enjoy. 

  
Our sports days will take place over a week in July with each year group being given a different slot. The 

children will require their Archibald PE kit and outdoor trainers. 

   
 Tuesday 7th July: 9.30-11.00   Year 3 

 

 Wednesday 8th July: 9.30-11.00   Nursery 1 and Class 2 

 
 Wednesday 8th July: 1.30-3.00    Nursery 2 and Class 1 

 

 Thursday 9th July: 9.30 – 11.00   Year 4 

 

 Thursday 9th July: 1.30-3.00    Year 2 

 
 Friday 10th July: 1.30-3.00    Year 1 

 

As ever we will be hoping for a sunny day so please send in a hat for your child and apply sun cream before 
sending your child to school.  

 
If it is bad weather then the children will have sports activities however parents will not be able to attend 

due to lack of space in our school.  We will however, let you know via Primary Contact on the day.  

  
We look forward to seeing you there and hearing you cheer the children on. 

  
Yours sincerely 

  

 
 

Mrs. J. Bayes 
Head Teacher 


